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20th. October 1954. 
 

TASMANIAN CAVENEERING CLUB. 
 

Only one caverneering trip has been held since the last 
circular. Another hole was discovered in the vicinity of the 
Wolf Hole which is thought to connect with the lake cavern, 
further investigation will be conducted on the next trip.  Our 
quarterly general meeting was held at the home of Mr. K. 
Iredale and was well attended, those who were present had the 
opportunity to view Mr. Lighton's films of his visit to 
England. 

We have much pleasure in reporting the formation of a 
Caverneering Club in South Australia, there are now five 
Caverneering Clubs in Australia. 

 

Forward Programme: 

29th-30th-31st, October: Ida Bay on Saturday, we hope the 
floods this year have opened up new possibilities here. 
The Wolf Hole will be visited on Sunday. Names to leader 
E. Smith or secretary. 

20th-21st November: Florentine area, we can well boast one new 
cave per trip in this area, we won't disappoint members 
this time. Leader D. Seymour. 

Xmas Trip: two possibilities: 
(1) Jane river track, many excellent holes are to be seen 
on the Aerial photos this area would be well worth a 
trip. 
(2) Molle creek: We have two new exploration jobs here 
both of which are extremely promising. Those who know 
this area know the standard of caves, those who don't 
should come and see, Contact Secretary for transport 
arrangement, trip be for any period between Xmas and New 
Year. 

Xmas Social: Again in conjunction with the Walking Club, 
contact Secretary later about date.  

 
F. Brown, 

Hon. Secretary.  
 

[Duplicated, 1 p., Q] 


